L. Katerynych
Box 95
Mallaig AB
TOA 2KO
780-635-3856

January 22, 2013

Dennis Bergheim
County of St. Paul
St. Paul AB

The parish council of the Mallaig Catholic Church has looked into the issue of providing
a pathway through the church yard for people from the new subdivision to access
recreation facilities on the south end of town.

vve Gelieve that a possible pathway would be directly west of the Church. As well, we
feel that the construction of a sidewalk would be desirable as it would discourage
people from forming several foot paths through that area.

Sincerely,

Lise Katerynych
(Chairperson of the Parish Pastoral committe)
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Current Scale 1: 1049

http://webmap.county.stpaul.ab.ca/internal/Map main.asp?width=1024&height=671 1/21/2013




